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Halloween Day 

 
This year children can come into 

school on Wednesday 31st  October, 

dressed in their  Halloween costume 

and for a donation of £1 can take 

part in Halloween activities during 

the day. 

There will  a prize for best original 

costume in Early Years, KS1 & KS2 

 

NO TRICKS…..JUST TREATS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you require child care during the          
October holiday break? 

 
Activities included Spooky treats, arts 
and crafts, pumpkin carving, spooky 

games, Halloween party/ fancy dress op-
tional 

 
Dubmire Out of Schools club will be        
running activities for children 5—11 

years old. 
 
 For details of costs and availability con-

tact Ali on 07920765147  

Dates for your Diary 

         Half Term   

22nd October—26th October 

We will be  selling poppies to support 
the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
from Monday 29th October.   We also 
have a small number of wrist bands 
which will be £1. 
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FIT FAST HALF TERM       
HOLIDAY  

 FOOTBALL CAMP 

Mr Topping is running a 5 day football 
camp  

at Dubmire Academy  
from 22nd October—26th October 

(10am—3pm) 
£45 per Week or £12.50  per day 

 
Perfect for boys and girls 4—14 years 

For further details phone Ross on  
07393 981247 

 

Half term dinner money 

If you would like to pay for your child’s  dinner 
money for the next half term  

October 29th to December 21st 
It will be 

£80 
The easiest way to pay is by internet via        

sunderland.gov.uk  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 
Macmillan Coffee afternoon and to all the chil-

dren who purchased a cake. 
We raised £465.00 !!! 

 
Also a big thank you to all 
PTA staff for helping out and 
all staff who contributed 
cakes.   
 

Did you know our 3G pitch is availa-
ble to hire?  If you are looking for 
somewhere for your team to play, 

give us a call for costs and availability. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

We have a number of pupils who are late on a 
morning, would you please ensure that they are on 
time for morning registration as lateness disrupts 

the class and effects morning instructions. 
 

Many thanks for your co-operation 

 

Why download the app? 
This innovative app keeps parents         

engaged by sending all the essential       
information straight to your phone. You 

will have access to regularly updated     
information. 

For android users– Go to google play, 
search for School Jotter 

 
 
 
 
Pupils will be taking part in our Harvest Festival 
Assembly  on Friday afternoon and we would be 
grateful if you could send in a small food donation   
on Thursday i.e. tin of soup, beans, peas etc or 
packet food.  All food items will be donated to    
St Andrews Church for distribution. Thank you 
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